MGA Member Meeting Jan 25, 2018

President Jack Nederostek called the Meeting to order and let the group in the Pledge of Allegiance.

The reading of the last meeting's Minutes was waived.

Budget Review

- 1) Bill Schieder reported:
 - a. That there is currently \$6,702 in our account.
 - b. We normally have \$1,000 in our account when the golf season ends.
 - c. The \$40-dollar league fees are used for luncheons, the handicap system, and other miscellaneous expenses.

Tournament Committee

- 2) Dennis Knox and Rich Valorose reported:
 - a. Everyone needs to be sure to add up their scores at the end of each round.

Handicap Committee

- 3) Bruce Mcknight reported:
 - a. If scores are not added on the card Bruce will enter 72 as a score into the handicap system.

Membership Committee

- 4) Dave Rowland was not present.
 - a. Jack Nederostek reported that we currently have 145 members in the MGA

Registration Committee

- 5) Lew Rice reported for Ron Dillon:
 - a. The committee needs more volunteers. Anyone wanting to volunteer should contact Lew or Ron.

Rules Committee

- 6) Bill Schell reported:
 - a. The MGA is still following the USGA proposed rule changes. The changes are on the web site and posted on the board.

Food and Beverage Committee

7) Tony Delmonte thanked Don and his Staff for doing a great job for our Luncheon.

Other

- 8) Jack asked if there were any comments.
 - a. He was asked if Green Fees would be going up anymore this year. Jack said he would need to follow up on that.

Drawing

9) There were 19 drawings for 20 dollars each.

There was a motion from the floor to adjourn the meeting; it was voted on and The meeting was adjourned.

Respectively submitted:

Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary